
 

Wednesday 11
th
 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Players 

Football Friendly @ Swinderby School ~ Tuesday 14
th
 November  

 

Home and Away!  We have been invited to Swinderby for the return leg of last night’s match.  It is such a great 

opportunity for the children to play as a school team.     

 

We will change before the end of the school day into the Eagle School Football Kit, but your child will need their 

own shin pads and boots.  If you are able to collect your child at 3.25 to take them to Swinderby School, we will 

make sure they are ready and prompt.  Please complete the slip below. 

 

You are welcome to join us to watch the game, which we anticipate will start approximately 3.45pm or you can 

collect your child afterwards from Swinderby around 4.45pm. 

 

To confirm: 

 Date: Tuesday 14
th
 November 

 Time: After School until approx. 4.45pm 
 Venue: Swinderby Primary School 

 

It will be useful to have a large water bottle which we will re-fill before before we leave or to bring one at the end 

of the school day to ensure everyone is kept well hydrated. 

 

I will process responses as quickly as possible so that we know if we have enough children to form a team and get 

back in touch with a confirmation. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Hayley Adams 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Football Friendly 

Tuesday 14
th
 November, after school until 4.45pm @ Swinderby Primary School 

 

My child _____________________,would like to attend the Football Friendly. 

 

I will come at the end of the school day and take them to Swinderby 

 

I would request a staff lift and come at the approximate end of the game (4.45pm) to collect 

 

I will arrange transportation with another parent and keep you informed who that will be 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________                   Date: ___________________________ 


